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Letter of Recommendation

I am pleased to write that Miss Kellin McGinn has successfully completed a one-year Teacher Internship through Michigan State University, in the Michigan School District of Kentwood Public Schools, at Challenger Elementary School, during the 2013-2014 school year.
She accepted a unique assignment with two Supervising teachers; Mrs. Lois Nickels, and myself, Mr. Adrian Sobesky, in a Departmentalized 4th. Grade program. Mrs. Nickels supervised Miss McGinn in her teaching of Language Arts, and Social Studies curriculum, and I supervised her teaching of Math and Science Curriculum.
This unique learning/teaching environment demanded meetings and planning with both of us throughout the school year in order for Miss McGinn to successfully instruct her class as it traveled from room to room each day. She was very professional at all times when working with staff, students and parents. Her attention to detail in presenting state curriculum requirements through instruction, while differentiating instruction for a group of students with a variety of needs, was outstanding. 
We were pleased to have her as part of our teaching program, and I would recommend her for employment as a Certified Teacher, without hesitation. You may reach me by phone, (below), regarding inquiries of Miss McGinn’s Internship.

				Mr. Adrian J. Sobesky Challenger Elementary School,
				Kentwood Public Schools,   Kentwood, Michigan
				Ph. (616) 698-2524


